
Town of Farmington 

Minutes of Special Meeting 

June 14, 2023 

Meeting was called to order at 6PM at the town hall by Chairman Mike Hesse, Supervisors Greg 

Kastenschmidt, and Paul Lash were in attendance.  

The board met with Dan Osthoff to discuss the board’s previous decision to deny him an Operators 

License based upon the results of a state background check. Osthoff explained the pending charges 

against him, their origins, and their nature. He has removed himself from the living situation that 

resulted in the charges. The board asked if he would be open to a review in a year of his license if the 

board issued him one. He was supportive of the opportunity to help him get his life in order. Motion by 

Hesse, seconded by Kastenschmidt to grant Osthoff an Operator License with a review in one year to 

check on his progress. Motion passed unopposed. 

Operators License application of Jenna Grant was reviewed. Motion by Hesse, seconded by 

Kastenschmidt to approve, Motion passed. 

The board rescheduled the Craig/Monicken fence viewing to July 6th at 4PM. 

Motion to adjourn by Lash, seconded by Kastenschmidt, motion passed. Meeting adjourned at 6:26. 

Respectfully submitted 

Mike Hesse 

Chairman 


